TELEGRAMS:

SINGFO ‘
g NEr:LE;ovss ®r Helsingfors 14th November 1938

Messrs.

Lloyd's Register of Shipping
71 Fenchurch Street,

London.

Dear Sirs,

We beg to acknowledge the receipt of your favour of the
11th instant, from which we are pleased to note that the Committee
are agreeable to the 3rd Special Survey No.3 of our s.s."Equator"
being postponed until May next.

Thanking you, we remain, dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
A.B. INLAND -AMERTKA LINJEN 0.Y.







